

Tehran

Urgent

№011/1395

The Embassy of the Republic of Uzbekistan in Tehran presents its compliments to the Secretariat of the Economic Cooperation Organization and has the honor to inform that Meeting of 25<sup>th</sup> Executive Committee and Specialized Committees of the ECO Chamber of Commerce and Industry will be held on December 12-14, 2018 in Tashkent, Republic of Uzbekistan.

In this regard, the Embassy of Uzbekistan announces its readiness to assist in solving the necessary issues of the participation of representatives ECO Secretariat and Iran Chamber of Commerce, Industries, Mines and Agriculture in the forthcoming event.

The Embassy of the Republic of Uzbekistan in Tehran avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Secretariat of the Economic Cooperation Organization the assurances of its highest consideration.

Tehran, 2 December 2018

The Secretariat of the Economic Cooperation Organization, Tehran



c.c. ECO Chamber of Commerce and Industry c.c. Iran Chamber of Commerce, Industries, Mines and Agriculture